
January	6,	2025	
	
Dear	St.	John	School	Kindergarten	through	Grade	7	parents,	
	
Thank	you	to	each	of	you	for	the	support	you	give	your	child	every	day.		Our	
students	come	to	school	prepared	and	excited	to	learn.		We	are	so	grateful	
that	we	are	partners	in	the	education	of	your	child.	
	
It	is	now	time	to	start	the	reenrollment	process	for	all	students	for	the	2025-
2026	school	year.		
	
To	complete	our	online	reenrollment	process,	you	will	access	the	FACTS	
Family	Portal	through	your	existing	login.		The	online	process	should	take	
approximately	15	minutes	to	complete.	Your	information	will	be	saved	if	you	
need	to	quit	and	come	back	later.	
	
To	access	Family	Portal:	

• Please	go	to	www.factsmgt.com	
• Select	Parent	Log	In	from	the	menu	bar	and	FACTS	Family	Portal	from	
the	drop-down	menu.	

• Type	in	your	username	and	password.		If	you	have	forgotten	your	
username	or	password,	please	click	on	the	link	provided.	

• After	logging	in,	click	on	Apply/Enroll	in	the	left	menu.	
• Click	on	the	Enrollment/Reenrollment	link	

At	the	end	of	the	process,	you	will	be	charged	a	$300	non-refundable	seat	
deposit	paid	online	through	FACTS.		You	can	use	a	bank	account	or	a	credit	
card.		This	seat	deposit	will	go	toward	your	2025-2026	tuition.		There	will	be	
an	additional	$11	fee	you	will	need	to	pay	to	FACTS	for	processing.	
Reenrollment	for	the	2025-2026	school	year	is	due	by	Friday,	January	17	
at	noon.		If	you	do	not	fill	out	the	online	paperwork	by	January	17,	your	seat	
cannot	be	guaranteed	for	next	school	year.		If	your	child	is	not	returning	to	SJS,	
please	let	us	know	or	indicate	it	online.		In	addition,	if	you	are	2	months	
behind	in	tuition	and/or	incidentals,	you	will	be	blocked	from	reenrolling	
until	payment	is	made	or	a	plan	is	put	in	place.	
	
We	have	set	tuition	for	the	2025-2026	school	year.		Please	see	the	attached	
tuition	structure.		You	will	see	an	increase	in	tuition	for	prekindergarten	and	

https://www.factsmgt.com/


above.		Besides	continuing	to	provide	our	teachers	with	an	adequate	raise,	we,	
like	many	other	businesses,	have	seen	a	dramatic	rise	in	the	costs	of	most	
everything	and	everyone	we	use	at	St.	John	School	including	electric,	heat,	
copying,	health	insurance,	janitorial,	and	facilities	upkeep.		This	increase	in	
tuition	allows	us	to	continue	to	offer	the	high-quality	education	that	we	pride	
ourselves	on,	that	you	as	parents	expect,	and	that	our	students	deserve.	
	
The	financial	aid	application	for	the	2025-2026	school	year	is	also	available	
through	FACTS	by	visiting	https://factsmgt.com/aid.		If	you	already	have	an	
account,	just	sign	in.		If	you	are	applying	for	financial	aid	for	the	first	time,	you	
will	need	to	create	an	account	and	select	St.	John	School,	Canton.		Financial	Aid	
applications	are	due	March	15,	and	we	will	make	decisions	in	early	April.		
Approximately	10%	of	St.	John	School	students	receive	some	type	of	financial	
aid	which	can	range	from	$500	to	$2,000.	
	
Thank	you	again	for	choosing	St.	John	School	–	we	consider	it	a	great	blessing.		
Please	contact	me	if	you	have	any	questions	or	if	you	would	like	to	discuss.	
	
Chris	
	
Chris Flieger, Ed.D. 
Principal 
St. John School, Canton 
chris.flieger@sjscanton.org 
www.sjscanton.org 
Phone: 781.828.2130 
Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram 
Following Jesus and Striving for Excellence Since 1883! 
 
To learn more about supporting St. John School, 
visit https://stjohnevangelist.ejoinme.org/strive. 
	
	

https://factsmgt.com/aid
mailto:chris.flieger@sjscanton.org
http://www.sjscanton.org/
https://www.facebook.com/stjohnschoolcanton/
https://twitter.com/Sjscanton
https://www.instagram.com/stjohneagles/
https://stjohnevangelist.ejoinme.org/strive

